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May 27, 1999-
Dr. J:hn C. Lee, Interim Direct:r

, Phoenix Memorial Laboratory
. Ford Nuclear Reactor

| University of Michigan
2301 Bonisteel Boulevard-

. Ann Arbor, Michigan 48109-2100

SUBJECT: NRC ROUTINE, ANNOUNCED INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-002/99-201

Dear Dr. Lee:

This refers to the inspection conducted on May 3-6, $ 999 at the Ford Nuclear Reactor.
The enclosed report presents the results of th'at inspection.-

Areas examined during the inspection..are identified in the report. Within these areas, the
inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures and representative records,'
interviews with personnel, and observations of activities in progress.

Based on the results of this inspectioni no safety concern or n'oncompliance with NRC
requirements was identified. 'No.resporise to this letter is required,

a.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC " Rules of Practice," a copy'of this letter
and its enclosure will be placed in the' NRC Public Document Room.

Shbuld you have any questions concerbing this inspection, pleas'e contact Mr. Thomas
Burdick at (630) 829-9864. > -

,

,

Sincerely,
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY:

Ledyard B. Marsh, Chief
Events Assessment, Generic Communications

and Non-Power Reactors Branch
Division'of Regulatory improvement Programs
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Docket No. 50-002
License No. R-28
Enclosure: .NRC Inspection Report No. 50-002/99-2
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cc w/ enclosure: See next page i,
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g *, UNITED STATES
*

- NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
U E WASHINGTON. D.C. 2066tKl001

%..... May 27, 1999
|

Dr. John C. Lee, interim Director
|

Phoenix Memorial Laboratory
Ford Nuclear Reactor
University of Michigan
2301 Bonisteel Boulevard
Ann Arbor, Michigan 48109-2100

:

SUBJECT: NRC ROUTINE, ANNOUNCED INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-002/99-201
i

Dear Dr. Lee:
;
'

This refers to the inspection conducted on May 3-6,1999 at the Ford Nuclear Reactor.
The enclosed report presents the results of that inspection.

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. Within these areas, the
inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures and representative records,
interviews with prsonnel, and observations of activities in progress.

Based on the results of this inspection, no safety concern or noncompliance with NRC
requirements was identified. No response to this letter is required.

in accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter
and its enclosure will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this inspection, please contact Mr. Thomas
Burdick at (630) 829-9864.

Sincerely,

Ledyard B. Marsh, Chief
Events Assessment, Generic Communications

and Non-Power Reactors Branch
Division of Regulatory improvement Programs
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Docket No. 50-002
License No. R-28

Enclosure: NRC Inspection Report No. 50-002/99 201

cc w/ enclosure: See next page
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The University of Michigan - Docket No. 50-2
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cc:

. Special Assistant to the Governor
Office of the Governor
Room 1 - State Capitol

;

| Lansing, MI 48909
i

|
Mr. B. DuCamp
Phoenix Memorial Laboratory
University of Michigan - North Campus
Ann Arbor, MI 48109

| 1

Michigan Dept. of Environmental Quality
Drinking Water & Radiological

Protection Division
i

~ P.O. Box 30630 '

Lansing, MI 48909-8130 j
i
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